
Fasken and the Canadian Association of Black Lawyers (“CABL”) 
are proud to make available the Lucie and Thornton Blackburn 
Scholarship in the amount of $5,000 to be awarded on the basis 
of financial need to a visible minority student in his or her first  
or second year of study in an LLB or JD program at a Canadian 
law school. 

Applicants will be required to write a short essay on a legal issue 
to be determined by CABL’s Scholarship Awards Committee. 
The essay question will be distributed in late August 2019  
and applications will be due in late September 2019.

For more information: cabl.ca/programs/scholarships 

Lucie and Thornton 
Blackburn Scholarship


